

Buxton Primary School Newsletter

17th April 2018

A Warm Welcome Back!

Hello everybody, I wish you all a warm welcome back for the summer term at Buxton Primary School. I have been very excited to get started and to finally meet all of the children properly. Before starting, Miss Leahy and the staff at Buxton were incredibly supportive in helping me prepare for my role as the new Headteacher.

I would like to thank everybody for their warm welcome on my first couple of days at Buxton Primary. So far, I have spent this week going into classes in order to get to know the children better. I will continue to do this as the term goes on. Also this week I am asking all of the children to come up with personal, achievable challenges for themselves over the summer term. They are being chosen by the children and include anything from learning to ride a bike to learning the pesky 8x tables! Ask your child to see how they are challenging themselves; I will be checking how they are getting on over the term and will reward them with a certificate in assembly when they achieve their personal challenge.

I will spend a lot of this term, not only getting to know the children but getting to know the routines around the school and attempting my challenge of learning over 200 new names! I am very lucky to be surrounded by such incredible and dedicated staff who are answering the many questions that I have for them.

Mr Khan

Regular Updates

Visit our school Facebook for regular updates which can include new photos, dinner menu changes, clubs information, events information

and general information. A link can be found to our Facebook page on the school website at the bottom left of the homepage.

Going Green

In a bid to be more 'eco-friendly' and save paper, soon we will be making our newsletters completely digital. We will be asking you for an updated email address so you can receive the newsletter fortnightly. You will also continue to be able to find the newsletter on the school website. A hard copy can be requested at the school office if you are unable to access a computer.



Term Dates

Bank Holiday: Mon 7th May

Half term week: Mon 28th May - Fri 1st June

Last day of summer term: Tues 24th July

Fortnightly Dates

Thursday 19th **April** – Buxton vs Hevingham (away) Football Cup Match at 3pm

Friday 20th April – Swimming Year 4 (Group 2)

Saturday 21st April – Woodgate Nursery & Tea Rooms Growing Day Event hosted by the Aylsham Cluster Trust (flyers in the school office) 2pm – 4pm

Thursday 26th **April** – Buxton vs Colby (away) for League Semi-finals/Finals 3pm

Friday 27th April – Swimming Year 4 (Group 2)

Buxton Primary School, Aylsham Road, Buxton, Norwich, NR10 5EZ

Website: www.buxtonschool.co.uk
Telephone: 01603 279357 Fax: 01603 279296
Email: head@buxton.norfolk.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Imran Khan